Inbound Student Information

Students will receive a “Welcome Aboard” email 2 weeks prior to the class convene date (CRM will receive an email 1 month prior to).

Reporting for Classes

For flight travel purposes, you should plan to arrive the day prior to your class start date and can plan to depart Pensacola after 1500 on the last day of class.  Please notify us of any order modification to your arrival/departure date.  You are not authorized to depart early from the course without approval from the Commanding Officer/Chief Staff Officer of SAS and your command.
 
The School of Aviation Safety spaces are located on the 1st Deck, North Wing, Bldg. 633 at 181 Chambers Avenue aboard NAS Pensacola.
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Students will report to Room 164 at 0800 on the scheduled course starting date.  PCS Orders and TAD Orders (USMC Only) will be collected during the beginning of class and be returned at the end of the course. 

CRM Class

Report to Room 162 at 0800 on the scheduled course starting date

Berthing and Messing

Students are responsible for making their own reservations by calling 1-877-NAVYBED, calling the front desk directly at 1-850-452-3625/2755, or going to www.ngis.dodlodging.net, which is of the official website for Navy Gateway Inns and Suites.  Navy Lodge can be reached at 850-456-8676. All government travelers are required to acquire lodging at NGIS first.  If not available, a certificate of non-availability (CNA.) will be given for the entire period of the student's stay.
 
Uniform Requirements
 
The uniform of the day will be flight suits for the entire class.  USMC uniform of the day will be green flight suits or utilities (sleeves rolled up and down with daylight savings) year round.  
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